
Fallen  Leaf  wants  public’s
input
Dear Fallen Leaf community member and interested members of
the public,

The Fallen Leaf Lake Community Services District (CSD) and the
Community Area Advisory Committee (CAAC) want and need your
input.

The CSD is responsible for the operation of the Fallen Leaf
community area. The CAAC’s role is to provide direction to the
CSD regarding community opinion. The CAAC is constituted of
volunteers from the community and public, representing all
areas and all points of view on the lake.

The CSD Board asked for input from the community on issues
relating to the operation of the Store, Marina, Grounds and
Parking. As a direct result, the CAAC developed a survey to
collect data on these topic areas. Your feedback is important
to the success of the community area services including the
store and the marina operations.

Please go online to take the survey. The deadline for a reply
is Sept. 20.

Thank  you  for  your  input.  If  you  have  any  questions  or
comments,  please  contact  me  or  contact  any  of  the  CAAC
members.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Andersen, chairman of the CAAC, bandersen@fllcsd.com

and Carol Ann Barber, Franz MacMaster, Ruth D’Anneo Rich,
James Kelly, Dick Lund, Lennie Roberts, Bruce E. Crocker,
Patti Working, Jane Mitchell, Jonathan Howells, Irie Kinne,
Dave Bunnett

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/09/fallen-leaf-wants-publics-input/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/09/fallen-leaf-wants-publics-input/
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/JYRDR8J

